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CSAPÓKERTI ÁLTALÁNOS ISKOLA
4033 Debrecen, Jánosi u. 86.
(Tel./(Fax: 412-571; 535-240

e-mail: iskola.csapo@freemail.hu
Dear Mr. Jay Miller,

In the name of the students and teachers of the Csapókerti Primary School I would like to say thank you for the pleasant afternoon we could spend watching your performance, “A Day at the Circus” on the 9th of November.

Before your performance pantomime was unknown for our students. They were very excited and curious how you could tell stories and express emotions without words. They really enjoyed themselves and lived through every moment of your show. They were enchanted by the music, colors and the playfulness.

This was especially useful since one of their favorite subjects in school is drama. Now they could see with their own eyes what they were studying about, how important body language and gestures were. And above all, they learnt about it in a very entertaining way.

Some of our students attend the school from the poor suburbs of Debrecen. Their parents’ financial status can not or can very rarely enable them to go to theater. It made us, teachers really contented that we could bring these children who could not pay for a ticket along with us too.

They were telling about their experience to their parents and schoolmates for days and they were proudly showing around your picture cut out from the local newspaper. I am absolutely sure that this performance will be an ever-lasting memory for all of them.

Your show was very useful and amusing for us, teachers too and it was a great feeling how happy we could make the children by taking them to “the Circus”.

We wish you good health and great success in your work throughout your life! And we hope to see you soon in Debrecen again!

Debrecen, 27/11/2006

Yours faithfully,

_______________________________

Barta Ferencné

Form master
